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Funding Opportunity – Reading Schools 

 

Scottish Book Trust’s Reading Schools funding is now open for applications from schools. 

  

The deadline to apply is the 31st October, and they are looking to fund projects and 

purchases that will help settings and learners achieve Reading School accreditation. 

Grants of up to £500 are available to purchase: Books or reading materials for your school, 

furnishings for reading spaces etc. 

 

The fund is competitive (and I know they look for pupil voice being high in your application) 

and it is hoped that 40 schools will be successful this year. 

  

Schools can apply here: https://www.readingschools.scot/funding 

  

David Maxwell 
Quality Improvement Officer 
07920589821 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.readingschools.scot%2Ffunding&data=05%7C02%7CDavid.Maxwell2%40dumgal.gov.uk%7C52aaec9665a54430cb6c08ddeb82b047%7Cbd2e1df68d5a4867a647487c2a7402de%7C0%7C0%7C638925668745664039%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5eUH9cSylndc6tHFPwpEP9hU%2FPmFR5GFOlwkY0cC948%3D&reserved=0
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